Harrison's website was a great example of how to inform Queenslanders about a current and future issue. Users were provided with up-to-date information about topics such as online gaming, gaming addiction, the future of gaming, and fun facts. Additionally, Harrison's contact page encouraged users to reach out if they required assistance. The audience was given access to an extensive list of links for further research, with additional context provided. The interface was easy to navigate and assets were thoughtfully chosen. The evaluation video clearly discussed online gaming, challenges associated with making the website, and plans for future development. 
Excellent job, Harrison.
